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August 27, 2025 

Limestone Water Utility Operating Company, LLC 
c/o Russ Mitten 
1630 Des Peres Rd., Suite 140 
St. Louis, MO 63131 
(314) 380-8544
rmitten@cswrgroup.com

Melvin J. Malone 
Butler Snow LLP 
1320 Adams Street, Suite 1400 
Nashville, TN 37208 
Tel: (615) 651-6700 
melvin.malone@butlersnow.com 

In Re: Docket No. 25-00057, Application of Limestone Water Utility Operating Company, LLC to 
Expand its Certificate of Convenience and Necessity to Serve the Campbell Hollow 
Subdivision located in Sevier County, Tennessee. 

To assist the Commission in its ongoing investigation into the above referenced docket, please 
respond to the following: 

1. Regarding Commission Rule 1220-04-13-.17(2)(d)(1):  Provide confirmation from TDEC
indicating receipt of a complete SOP application.  If a draft SOP has been issued, please
provide a copy of the draft permit.

2. Regarding Commission Rule 1220-04-13-.17(2)(d)(2):  Provide a copy of a valid State
Operator Certificate for an active employee of the operating and maintenance firm Limestone
will use to serve the proposed system.

3. Regarding Commission Rule 1220-04-13-.17(2)(e)(8):  Provide a proposed tariff to be applied
to customers of the Campbell Hollow development.  The tariff provided with the Petition
contained information that has been superseded by recent Commission authorizations and
needs to be updated.

4. Regarding Commission Rule 1220-04-13-.17(2)(e)(11):  If available at this time, provide a
copy of the performance bond for this development that is compliant with Commission rules.
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Please provide all responses no later than 2:00 p.m. on Tuesday, September 2, 2025.  Responses 
may be submitted electronically at tpuc.docketroom@tn.gov with one hard copy mailed to the 
Docket Manager at the Tennessee Public Utility Commission, 502 Deaderick Street, 4th Floor, 
Nashville, Tennessee 37243. 

Should you have questions or need clarification on any requested item, contact Michelle Mairs at 
michelle.mairs@tn.gov or at (615) 770-6891.  

Sincerely, 

Michelle Mairs, Deputy Director 
Utilities Division 

cc: Karen Stachowski (via Email) Karen.Stachowski@ag.tn.gov 
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